
 OFFICIAL 

 
PROPOSED EXTENSION OF 30 MPH SPEED LIMIT 
 
C1, STOKESLEY TO TAME BRIDGE, STOKESLEY 
 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 
The Council as the Highway Authority for North Yorkshire considers that it is expedient to make 
the Traffic Regulation Order, on one or more of the grounds contained in Section I of the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as indicated below: 
 
 
(i) For avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road, or for preventing the 

likelihood of any such danger arising. 
 
(ii) For preventing the use of the road by vehicular traffic in a manner which is unsuitable 

having regard to the existing character of the road. 
 
(iii) For improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs. 
 
 
The extension to the 30mph zone is considered necessary due to the development that is to be 
constructed on the South side of the C1, Stokesley. 
 
The proposal is as illustrated on the plan marked A2.1086 
 
 
 
 
Schedule 
 
 

i. Introduce the following 30mph Speed Limit 
 
 
 
ROAD LENGTH 
C1 Stokesley to 
Tame Bridge 

From a distance 100m West from the centre of the 
roundabout leading to Apple Tree Road for a 
distance of 100m in a Westerly direction 

 
 
 


